----—--- Forwarded message ----—---
From: <info@ocei.ie>

Date: Thu, Aug 18, 2016 at 10:00 AM
Subject: Re: AIE query

To: Gavin Sheridan <gavinsblog@

Dear Mr Sheridan

The Supreme Court did not issue any order or directions following its judgment in the NAMA case. It
simply dismissed NAMA's appeal from the High Court judgment. You may care to contact NAMA
directly in connection with your outstanding AIE request.

A stay on the proceedings in IBRC v CEI remains in effect. To date, neither party has entered a Notice of
Re-entry. The OCEI will be contacting IBRC shortly to progress the matter.

Yours sincerely

Kieran O'Neill
Office of the Commissioner for Environmental Information

From: Gavin Sheridan <gavinsblog@
To: info@ocei.gov.ie

Cc: Melanie.Campbell@

Date: 09/08/2016 15:22

Subject: AIE query

Dear Sir/Madam,
It's over a year since NAMA/Anglo ruling in the Supreme Court.

| just wondered has there been any movement on the part of either the OCEI or
NAMA/Anglo/IBRC to respond to the requests?

Kind regards

Gavin Sheridan


mailto:info@ocei.ie
mailto:info@ocei.gov.ie

